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6th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Re: Year 5 and Year 6 Trip to the RAF Museum, Hendon, 14th September 2023     

We are pleased to inform you that we have been given the opportunity to visit the RAF Museum in London to 
launch our topic of the Second World War. During the visit, the children will start to learn about life for children 
in wartime and about the historical significance of the Battle of Britain.  

We will be travelling by coach and leaving school at 8am. The school gates will open at 7:30 a.m. and all children 
must be here by 7:40 a.m.  We aim to leave the Museum at 2:00 p.m. and expect to be back at school around 3:00 
p.m. You will be informed if we are running late on our return journey.  

Your child will need to be wearing school uniform and be dressed for the weather as we will spend some of the 
day outside. They will also need a packed lunch. Please remember no citrus fruit or nuts to be included. Children 
will need to look after their belongings all day, so should bring these in a sensible backpack. If your child is in 
receipt of Free School Meals, the school kitchen can provide a packed lunch free of charge.  

Please complete this online form to give consent for your child to take part in the trip.  If your child is in receipt of 
Free School Meals you can also order a school packed lunch here.  Please complete the form by 9.00 a.m. on Friday 
8th September. 

We will need several volunteer helpers to accompany us on the trip and be responsible for a small group of 
children which may not include your own child. Please email Y5Y6teachers@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk  as soon as 
possible if you are able to help. 

Do ask us if you have any questions.  

Yours faithfully,  

Miss Edwards-King, Miss Hannah and Mr Edwards 

Fulbourn Primary School 

School Lane, Fulbourn, Cambridge CB21 5BH 
Tel: 01223 712525 
e-mail: office@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=L1QKrno4bkW-bmCbsuWWFVh-MYC4d2dJl-XJez5JLrtUMUhPN09DVEhQTkdFM0hMNlY5TzZFUjVaTS4u
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